
 LEGAL NOTICE 
TOWN OF RYE, NH 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 
 

Asphalt Paving Services 
 
 
The Town of Rye, NH is soliciting proposals from contractors interested in providing 
bituminous asphalt paving services to the town. 
 
For contract and bid documents, interested contractors should contact Jason Rucker, the 
Public Works Director, by calling (603) 964-5523 or by emailing: jrucker@town.rye.nh.us 
 
Proposals are due in the Selectmen’s Office, Town Hall, 10 Central Road, Rye, NH 03870, no 
later than 2:00 p.m. on Thursday, April 21, 2022, at which time they will be opened and read 
aloud. 
 
Proposals shall be sealed and marked on the outside as “Paving.”  
 
The Town of Rye reserves the right to reject any and/or all proposals for whatever reason the 
Board of Selectmen determine to be in the best interest of the Town. 
 


